?%g OFFICE OF THE CHAIRMAN STUDENTS MESS
e NATIONAL INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY SRINAGAR

Notice:
Dated: 20.09.2021

It Is for information of all the concerned students of PG Batch-2021 ({ M.Tech and M.Sc) and
B.Tech Batch-2018 (Boys /Girls) that the Chinab/ Girls messes will be functional from 21" September,2021
dinner onwards. The student concerned is advised to collect their mess cards which will be collected from

the Mess office staff as follows:

01 ) Mr Mashkoor Ahmad, Office Asstt ( M.Sc/M.Tech batch-2021)
02) Ms Nahida , ( B.Tech batch-2018)

The student are informed that during messing facilities it is necessary to wear the mess cards
which will be checked by the Institute Security personnel and the students are advised to cooperate in

this behalf please.
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Chairman Students Mess

Copy:
01)  Chairman CSC, with a request to upload the notice on the Institute website.
02) Staff Advisor Concerned Messes.

03) Mess office concerned Office Asstts. with the instructions not to leave office
table during office hours for assistance of the students,

04) All notice boards of Chenab /Girls Mess
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